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 APPRECIATION LETTER                                             

Dear   Anqa Bint Irshad 

It has been our privilege and honor to have you as a Mentor for Kashmir Education Initiative (KEI) mentorship 

program for the year 2019 and 2020. We are very thankful to you for guiding our scholar. The knowledge and 

wisdom that you have imparted to your mentee has been of great help and support. The success of our program is 

dependent on your support and we could not have done this without mentors like you.  We believe in your 

commitment to teaching, dedication, steadfastness, and impressive interpersonal skills make you a great role model 

for our scholars to follow.  Our scholars Kashmir’s underprivileged children are very much appreciative of your 

timely help and they will always remember you for the great part you played in laying a solid foundation for their 

success in their life. . We appreciate your expertise and sincerely thank you for your support and commitment of 

time, and energy!  

Above all, your engagement with us has been a valuable asset for our organization..  

Mentorship Program is an integral component of KEI's activities and a distinguishing feature of our offering.  

You were able to:  

● Provide guidance, support, encouragement and able to inspire your mentee by through sharing your life 

experiences and providing them insight into various options in career and in life.  

 

● You were able to build self-confidence in your mentee by being their support system during a formative phase of 

their lives as well as were able to give them exposure to diverse perspectives.  

The success of organizations like ours depends upon people like you. As a KEI mentor, we greatly appreciate your 

understanding of our culture, guidelines and policies.  

We are sincerely grateful for your engagement, support and invaluable contribution that you are making to our 

mission. We hope that your engagement with KEI was fulfilling and we really look forward to welcoming you, 

working alongside you and learning from you in future as well.  

Thank you again for your consideration and support. May our Lord bless you and yours always.  

Very Best Regards,  
Kulsum Bhat Program Officer, KEI  



 


